
  

  

Hello, 

  

Democrats started to unveil their various budget bills by subject area this week. We knew this 

was coming, but they are loaded with tax increases – even more than we expected. 

  

By now I am sure you know that we have a massive, historic-level budget surplus – $19 billion 

before factoring for inflation. We have already significantly overtaxed Minnesotans. The idea 

of taking any more from them is cruel, especially with inflation squeezing so many family 

budgets. 

  

We should be looking for every possible way to return the surplus to taxpayers. We shouldn’t 

be taking even more from them. 

  

Yet, that’s what Democrats are doing. 

  

The Transportation budget is a prime example: It has more than $2 billion in tax increases. It 

will be more expensive when you buy your license tabs. It will be more expensive any time 

you purchase a vehicle. It will be more expensive every time you order from Amazon, from 

Walmart, from Doordash, or any time you take a Lyft or Uber. 



  

It’s absurd. 

  

Senate Democrat Environment budget proposal is bad for Minnesota families and bad for 

small businesses 

  

As the lead Republican on the Senate Environment Committee, I am paying especially close 

attention to environmental issues. This week the committee discussed this year’s 

environment budget that Democrats put together, and there are a lot of really bad ideas in 

there.  

  

If this bill becomes law, it will be really bad for farmers, really bad for small businesses, and 

really bad for Minnesotans. Here is a quick rundown of what is in it: 

  

* It contains a boatload of new rules and regulations that will crush small businesses.  

* It has regulations related to PFAS that will restrict the sale of countless everyday items, 

from carpets and rugs, to cookware, floss, fabric treatments, cosmetics, solar panels, and 

much more. Medical groups hate these regulations too because they will affect life-changing 

medical equipment. 

* The bill contains ridiculous new regulations on boaters and watercraft rental businesses, 

including resorts. For example, if you were born after 1987 you’ll have to take a watercraft 

permit test. 

* There are enough regulations in here to effectively put deer farms out of business. 

  

I’ll keep you updated as this bill and other budget bills move through the process, but the 

general theme is this stuff is really bad for regular, working Minnesotans. 

  



The Iron Range Resources 

and Rehabilitation Board 

met this week. It is an 

honor to serve as vice-chair 

of this critical board for our 

region.  

 

  

  

  

 

It was great to spend time 

with the Blue Ox Leadership 

Group! Paula Chapulis and 

the Brainerd Lakes 

Chamber organized the 

event and I appreciated 

being part of it!  

 

 



Enjoyed a great chat with 

constituents from Grand 

Rapids who work at the 

Cohasset MDI facility! 

 

  

  

Contact me 

  

If you have any questions or comments about the issues we are working on, please contact 

me anytime. My email is sen.justin.eichorn@senate.mn, or you can call me at 651-296-7079. 

  

Don’t forget to follow me on Facebook: https://www.fb.com/SenatorJustinEichorn. 

  

It is a privilege to serve you! 

  

Sincerely, 
  

Justin D. Eichorn 

Minnesota Senate, District 6 
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